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June  
Refreshments 

 

After the 10:00 a.m. service, refreshments,  
including coffee, will be available in the      
Fellowship Hall following worship.  If your   
last name begins with the letter of the day, 
please provide snacks of your choice.  The 
host/hostess for the day will set snacks and 
coffee out for everyone’s enjoyment after    
the service.                                                                  
       
Sunday, June   3   K,L,M,N,O                                                           
Sunday, June 10      P,Q,R,S,T                                                    
                  
Refreshments will be served between and  
after services in the summer for both services. 

Ogden Dunes Community 
Church seeks to joyfully 
lead people to the             
transforming love of 
Christ. 

 
The deadline for the next 
Dunes News is June 15th. 

Summer Schedule for 
Sunday Services 

 
Beginning on Sunday, June 17th 
the summer services begin: 

 
 •   8:30 a.m.—service in the garden 
 • 10:00 a.m.—service in the Sanctuary 
 
Come and begin the day in the house of God 
and then enjoy the rest of the day at the 
beach!!! 

 

 

 
 

 
The Deacons will be                                    
celebrating Father’s Day                               
on June 17th with pies for 
both services.   
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       AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY   
       RELAY FOR LIFE 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Relay For Life is an event which gives everyone in the community an opportunity to participate in 
the fight against cancer.  Teams made up of co-workers, organization members, family and friends 
come together to raise money and awareness for the cause.  For 12 hours, team members take 
turns walking, some even running, laps around the track while various events take place.          
Ceremonies celebrating those who are survivors, those lost to cancer, and those who will take a 
stand to fight back occur throughout the 12-hour period.  There are also a variety of activities and 
entertainment that takes place during the day and evening to help everyone enjoy this special time 
together.  It is an inspirational opportunity for a community to come together in support of fighting 
cancer. 
 

 
Relay For Life would like to invite cancer survivors to be our guest at the event.                    
They will receive a Survivor T-shirt, be honored during the first lap, and enjoy a                     

free dinner sponsored by Outback Steakhouse.   

 
The event is June 8th.  Opening ceremonies are at 6:00 with the Survivor Lap and dinner           
immediately following.  For more information about the website visit:  

PRIMETIMERS NEWS 
 

Prime Timers will meet June 19 at noon in the fellowship hall to hear 
Joan Meister speak about Brenda Starr.  Do you remember who Brenda 
Starr was--the mystery man, the black orchids, and more?  If you are  
old enough, you do know about the cartoon created by Dale Messick,  
an Ogden Dunes resident.  If you are a bit younger, come to find out 
about this fascinating character and her role in the history of Ogden 
Dunes.  Learn about local events woven into the cartoon.  Luncheon   
will be served for $9 payable at the door.  Yearly dues of $10 can be 
paid at that time.  Sue Klimek has requested that attendees bring a 
graduation or wedding photo to help enhance the June theme.  If you 
don't have one available, you are welcome to attend without it.  For 
more information, call Jayne Mann at 1-219--218-3670. 
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A Word About Fatherhood  (June 17th) 
 

The “Father image” is an important concept in scripture.  Here are some things the Bible says to 
men: 
 

All Christian husbands are to love their wives “just as Christ loved the Church.”  (Ephesians 5:25) 
 

 All Christians husbands are to be kind and understanding to their wives.  If a man does not live this 
 way with his wife he will experience “unanswered prayer.”  ( 1 Peter 3:7) 
 

 Fathers are not to provoke their children to anger but to “bring them up in the discipline and instruction  
 of the Lord.”  (Ephesians 6:4) 
 

 Learn to communicate with your family. 
 

 Express daily appreciation to the family but avoid flattery. 
 

 Be an example in word, action and lifestyle.  Do what you Say!  Actions speak louder than words! 

 

Congratulations Graduates 
 

The members of Ogden Dunes Community Church want to express their                        
congratulations to those who are graduating this year.  They are the following: 
 

Erica Ashby graduated May 21st, 2018 from Holderness School, Holderness, NH.  Next fall Erica       
will attend Lehigh University, Bethlehem, PA. 
 

Nick Dyerly, grandson of Ruth Dyerly, will be receiving a Master Degree (with honors) in Politics and 
Economics in Eurasia from the Moscow State Institute of International Relations located in Moscow, 
Russia.  Nick, along with his wife and daughter, will be returning to the United States in July. 
 

Henry Hoham, nephew of Julia Hoham, is graduating from Chesterton High School this spring and 
will be attending Purdue University in the fall.   
 

Silvia Lombardo is graduating from Munster High School and will be attending Indiana University    
in the fall. 
 

Malik Robert Mahmud, the grandson of Bob and Margo Hartmann, graduated from Butler University 
in Indianapolis.  He will pursue a doctorate degree at the National University of Natural Medicine in 
Portland, OR. 


